
Missing 15-year-old boy from
Bellshill  believed  to  have
travelled to Edinburgh

Police  are  continuing  with  their
efforts to trace Daniel Carroll 15
who has been reported missing from
the Bellshill area.
Daniel was last seen leaving an address in Bellshill at 5pm on
13th August 2024.

It is believed that he has travelled to the Edinburgh area and
is in the company of a female associate.

He is known to frequent the Chesser area.

Daniel is described as 5ft 8in, slim build, with brown hair
and glasses. When last seen he was wearing a black hoodie,
black t-shirt, grey joggers and grey trainers.

Anyone who may have seen Daniel since this time, or who has
any information which could be relevant, is urged to contact
Police  Scotland  via  101  quoting  incident  number  4292  of
13/08/24.
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